
We have been learning 
about…..

4/3/22



We measured a really 
long crocodile!  First we 
used measuring tapes, 
but they were too short!
Then we used children –
the crocodile was 3 
children long…



Then we used adults-
the crocodile was 2 
adults long.  Then we 
thought about 
whether this was a 
fair test and we tried 
using 2 adults that 
were different sizes.  
Can you remember 
what happened next?



We thought about 
different ways to 
make 7!
7 is made of……



We went to church to 
celebrate Ash 
Wednesday. Do you 
remember what the 
cross on your 
forehead was for?



How did 
you make 
your 
pancakes?



Who came to read to us this week?



As part of our Reading for Pleasure 
Week we had a reading picnic in the 
hall!



We painted 
the 
crocodile 
from 
Beware of 
the 
Crocodile!





Reception Extreme 
Reading!!



We went on a scavenger hunt to find 
objects from our core stories!







Exploring the 
rain in our rain 
suits!



The giant from 
Jack and the 
Beanstalk left 
his trousers in 
the 2 year old 
room!



We made 
our own 
beanstalk!

What do 
you think is 
on the top 
of it?



What else did you learn about 
this week?





The Nursery and Reception 
assembly is on Friday the 25th of 
March at 9.30. All family is 
invited to come along and 
watch!


